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Mr. Brad Glass 
Albany Planning Director 
200 Henry Johnson Blvd 
First Floor, Suite 3 
Albany, New York 12210       August 27, 2021 
 
 
Re: 1053 Broadway 
  
 
Dear Brad, 
 
 In reviewing the most recent plans for the outdoor deck at 1053 Broadway, the Fire 
Department has several concerns.  The main gas connect to the building is on the Bridge St 
side of the building and would need to be moved for our access, but there is no design on how 
this will occur.  Also, the Fire Department connection is along the north wall and there is no 
design for where this will be relocated if the new deck is installed.  Finally, due to the size of 
Bridge St, we would request that Bridge St does not allow any parking on either side of the 
street from Broadway to Mill St. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Joseph W. Gregory 
       Chief of the Department     
 
  


